
DO YOU REGULARLY TRAVEL BY PUBLIC 
OR SHARED TRANSPORT?

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN IMPROVING 
TRANSPORT LOCALLY? 

COME TO A MEETING TO SHARE 
YOUR VIEWS ON TRANSPORT IN 
THE GRASSINGTON AND UPPER 

WHARFEDALE AREA

WEDNESDAY 18TH JANUARY

7 PM IN THE OCTAGON, 
GRASSINGTON TOWN HALL

All are welcome
REPRESENTATIVES FROM THE DALES INTEGRATED TRANSPORT 

ALLIANCE (DITA) AND GRASSINGTON HUB WILL BE THERE TO EXPLAIN 
MORE ABOUT HOW THE £1.1 MILLION THAT DITA HAS WON FROM 

NATIONAL GOVERNMENT CAN BE USED BY COMMUNITIES TO IMPROVE 
TRANSPORT ACROSS THE YORKSHIRE DALES.

Find out more about DITA at: www.dalesconnect.net 
or contact Kate Sewell (Project Leader) on 07919 391773

http://www.dalesconnect.net
http://www.dalesconnect.net

